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Dockets Management Branch (HFA-305) 
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Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I received the enclosed letter from Dr. Kan Wang on January 7, 2003. The letter contains 
comments pertaining to Docket No. 02D-0324, “Guidance for Industry: Drugs, Biologics, 
and Medical Devices Derived From Bioengineered Plants for Use in Humans and 
Animals.” 

Because you are the designated recipient of comments, as specified in the Federal 
Register, I am forwarding this on to you for inclusion with other received documents. 
I have been informed that the comment period has been extended through 
February 7, 2003, so that this letter will not be considered late. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia L. Foley, D.V.M., Ph.D. 
Staff Officer/Geneticist 
Licensing and Policy Development 
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